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Innovative Readiness Training Program 

 

The Hualapai Tribe intends to solicit assistance from the Department of Defense’s Innovative Readiness Training 
Program (IRT). The assistance will include Drilling a well for use in public infrastructure. The proposed assistance will 
take place on the Hualapai Reservation, mud tank area in late 2021 to early 2022. Construction contractors, labor 
unions, or private individuals who have questions or who wish to voice opposition to military assistance for this 
project may contact Mark Lowry from the Hualapai Nation Fire Department at 928-769-2656 or via e-mail at 
MLowry@hualapai-nsn.gov no later than thirty (30) days after the first publication of this notice. Persons not filing 
comments within the time frame noted will be considered to have waived their objections to military assistance for 
this project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Lowry, MPA, MS, NRP. 
Fire Chief 
Hualapai Nation Fire Department 
MLowry@hualapai-nsn.gov 
Office:(928)-769-2656 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


